
     Hall Green Primary School      

Analysis of Autumn 1 Curriculum Meeting Feedback 2022 
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Year 1 Transition Meeting Feedback    Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

    

 



 

Reception Curriculum  Meeting Feedback           Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback                      Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 

 



 

 

Y2 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback                   Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 



 

Y3 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback                   Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 



 

Y4 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback             Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 

 

No further comments. 



Y5 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback               Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 

 

 



Y6 Curriculum  Meeting Feedback                           Key: 1=Very useful   5 = Not useful 

 

 

 

 

We wish to thank everyone who responded 

and gave important feedback on our 

meetings. 

 



 

Further considerations to help parents 

 Continue to ensure that all Learning Challenges are on the ‘Year Group 

Page’ on the website.  Ensure that paper copies are sent home and those 

who were absent have the copy upon return to school. 

 Continue to consider the time of day of meetings, and try to offer 

alternative times.  We have parents who work throughout a 24 hour 

period.   We immediately upload a copy of the presentation to each year 

group website page and send a link to all parents. 

 Ensure that handouts are provided for parents showing calculation 

methods and expected writing standards.  

 Use the newsletter to remind parents that this was an anonymous survey, 

if you wish to speak to teacher about individual progress, you are welcome 

to do so at any time.      

 School to consider feedback from each meeting on paper before parents 

leave.  Feedback for these events was electronic and had a very low 

response rate.   

 


